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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 08 2024 08:05 PM

This morning I met with
volunteers from Rose City
Self-Defense, which has
provided free self-defense
classes and personal safety
workshops to more than 110,000
people around the Portland
metro area since 1979. 
https://t.co/uG2P4RLZr9
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 08 2024 08:05 PM

This essential program
empowers girls, women,
communities of color, and
others with physical self-
defense skills in addition to
understanding different escape
options, negotiating consent,
learning about abusive
relationships, setting
boundaries, and demonstrating
assertiveness.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 04 2024 08:44 PM

We continue to see data
highlighting higher cost
burdens, higher risks of
displacement, & differential
treatment for certain
communities within our city.
We hear stories of disabled
seniors unable to find housing
& families being displaced
from their traditional
neighborhoods.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 04 2024 08:44 PM

Portland has a duty to
affirmatively further fair
housing by removing
discriminatory barriers to
housing and investing in
strategies to prevent
displacement.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 04 2024 08:44 PM

Yesterday I co-sponsored a
Fair Housing Month
proclamation to acknowledge
the City's responsibility to
address the impacts of
systemic discrimination on our
neighborhoods and to
congratulate the young winners
of an annual poster contest
sponsored by @FairHousingOR. 
https://t.co/Z6DjYAltDu
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We continue to see data
highlighting higher cost
burdens, higher risks of
displacement, & differential
treatment for certain
communities within our city.
We hear stories of disabled
seniors unable to find housing
& families being displaced
from their traditional
neighborhoods.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 04 2024 06:29 PM

This week I took an
informative tour of
ShadowMachine's studio in
Northwest Portland, where
founder Alex Bulkley and head
of business and legal Rosemary
Colliver let me know about all
of the incredible work they
do. https://t.co/U4ypBBbYbl

https://t.co/U4ypBBbYbl
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 04 2024 06:29 PM

“Guillermo del Toro's
Pinocchio,” which won the
Academy Award for Best
Animated Feature, brought $45
million to our local economy —
including $28.6 million of
labor just for Portland
residents — and supported 200
jobs. Check out the company's
new Peacock show “In the
Know”!
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

I especially appreciate the
state’s investments through
Senate Bill 1530 for
Portland’s housing and
homelessness initiatives,
including $6 million each for
infrastructure associated with
the development of Broadway
Corridor and the OMSI
district.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:16 PM

SB 1530 also provides shelter
funding to @OregonHCS, which
will hopefully lead to funding
for our Safe Rest Villages, a
critical transition point for
unhoused people, as well as
considerable resources for
Portland-based community
organizations, including
Albina Vision Trust.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

Our elected representatives in
Salem listened to cities
across Oregon when we
identified a barrier to
hitting the state’s ambitious
housing production goals: how
to afford the public water,
sewer, and transportation
infrastructure that makes
housing possible.
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Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

I especially appreciate the
state’s investments through
Senate Bill 1530 for
Portland’s housing and
homelessness initiatives,
including $6 million each for
infrastructure associated with
the development of Broadway
Corridor and the OMSI
district.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

One of our main priorities as
a Council is keeping Portland
families housed and providing
resources to individuals
experiencing homelessness, and
I am grateful for the
Legislature’s continued
commitment to addressing those
issues.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

Both the House and Senate
Housing Committees — led by
Senator Kayse Jama and
Representative Maxine Dexter —
have shown tremendous
leadership in taking on
challenging issues and
advocating for significant
investments that will help
Portland advance housing
projects.
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Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

Both the House and Senate
Housing Committees — led by
Senator Kayse Jama and
Representative Maxine Dexter —
have shown tremendous
leadership in taking on
challenging issues and
advocating for significant
investments that will help
Portland advance housing
projects.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

Our elected representatives in
Salem listened to cities
across Oregon when we
identified a barrier to
hitting the state’s ambitious
housing production goals: how
to afford the public water,
sewer, and transportation
infrastructure that makes
housing possible.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 10:13 PM

This morning I thanked
legislative leaders —
including House Majority
Leader Ben Bowman, Senate
Majority Leader Kate Lieber,
Senate President Rob Wagner, &
State Representative Rob Nosse
— for their courage &
integrity under tremendous
pressure during this year's
short session. https://t.co/
fxspk3pyBW
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One of our main priorities as
a Council is keeping Portland
families housed and providing
resources to individuals
experiencing homelessness, and
I am grateful for the
Legislature’s continued
commitment to addressing those
issues.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 05:52 PM

I’m honored to be this week’s
guest on Her Own Wings, the
only podcast featuring OR
women in elected leadership. A
collaboration with
@OregonCities Women’s Caucus,
the show aims to highlight
women leaders and encourage
more women to seek office or
careers in city government. 
https://t.co/HoJAiMnnpS
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 03 2024 05:52 PM

Check it out at https://t.co/
uiWOqN9MJz!
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 02 2024 08:14 PM

At a time of monumental
systemic change for our City,
Donnie Oliveira will bring a
deep understanding of good
governance and a strong sense
of Portland values to the work
ahead. https://t.co/uGwg01Vgkv
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 02 2024 08:14 PM

His experience, innovative
thinking, and credibility are
exactly what we need to
continue building our
community and economic
development bureaus, from
affordable housing to
permitting reform to climate
action.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 01 2024 10:56 PM

I got a kick out of the
opening party for "Future Now:
Virtual Sneakers to Cutting-
Edge Kicks," on display
through Aug. 11 at
@PDXArtMuseum. In partnership
with Canada's @batashoemuseum,
this exhibit features
futuristic designs pushing the
boundaries of what footwear
can be. https://t.co/
f1Wm1s5bTN
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 01 2024 10:56 PM

This show is an incredible
opportunity to set foot into a
world of cutting-edge thinking
as well as sustainable and
collaborative practices and
technology that are
revolutionizing our tomorrow
right here in our own back
yard!
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Apr 01 2024 09:55 PM

This will support a network of local
industrial practices that drives
profitability, creates good-paying
jobs, and provides opportunities for
all of our communities, while
actively reducing carbon emissions
and making other positive
environmental impacts. https://t.co/
9DmusjXPlD
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 29 2024 06:23 PM

As elected officials, we have
a duty and responsibility to
call out and address
transphobia, homophobia,
xenophobia, anti-Blackness,
and other violent negativity –
because we all know that they
share the same ugly root of
white supremacy, colonialism,
and patriarchy.
0 0 0
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 29 2024 06:23 PM

It is crucial for the City to
keep exploring how we can be a
welcoming destination. We must
ensure an environment where
the strength, joy, & love that
comes from the trans community
translates into equal
treatment for housing,
workforce, education, public
safety, & health care.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 29 2024 06:23 PM

Sunday is Transgender Day of
Visibility, and last week I
was proud to support a City
Council proclamation alongside
LGBTQ+ community leaders.
Trans rights ARE human rights
– and we have a moral
obligation to protect trans
kids so that they can enjoy
full, visible lives. #TDoV 
https://t.co/iIZKXKwHAi
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 29 2024 06:23 PM

As elected officials, we have
a duty and responsibility to
call out and address
transphobia, homophobia,
xenophobia, anti-Blackness,
and other violent negativity –
because we all know that they
share the same ugly root of
white supremacy, colonialism,
and patriarchy.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 26 2024 08:59 PM

Today I met with leaders of
Engage, a training offered by
@IRCOnews in partnership with
the City Office of
Neighborhood Involvement. By
meeting with public officials,
the program aims to help the
cohort feel more civically
engaged and less intimidated
by the political system. 
https://t.co/ZsQPimTqrV
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 26 2024 08:59 PM

Historically marginalized
communities routinely navigate
multiple barriers to survive
and thrive. When I talk to
folks who don’t believe these
spaces are for them — or they
need a certain degree or
network to get involved — I
remind them: You are enough,
and you belong here.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 25 2024 10:48 PM

At a time when women’s rights
are under unprecedented
attack, it is more important
than ever to lift up the
stories of our past, our
present, and our future. As
the only woman serving on City
Council, I know there is so
much more work to be done to
achieve gender equality.
0 0 0
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 25 2024 10:48 PM

Community is what drives
change. Women’s History Month
gives us all a moment to
recognize the women who have
inspired all of us — in big
and little ways — and to thank
them.

0 0 0

Activity ID:1772395146564309392

Post Type: replies

Network:Twitter

Created Date:Mar 25 2024 10:48 PM

SHA-256: 5aae1aa9b5f6813467836148f
0ee70aa7cafe8902872492fca52ec76190e5
4f8



Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 25 2024 10:48 PM

Last week I was proud to join
the Portland Bureau of
Transportation for a panel
discussion in celebration of
#WomensHistoryMonth, which was
also acknowledged in a City
Council proclamation I co-
sponsored with Mayor Wheeler. 
https://t.co/qDMy90IaxJ
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 25 2024 10:48 PM

At a time when women’s rights
are under unprecedented
attack, it is more important
than ever to lift up the
stories of our past, our
present, and our future. As
the only woman serving on City
Council, I know there is so
much more work to be done to
achieve gender equality.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 21 2024 04:22 PM

I am so grateful to @RonWyden,
@SenJeffMerkley, and
@RepBonamici for their
leadership in combating
Portland’s housing crisis. The
Barbur Apartments will bring
149 affordable homes to
Southwest Portland, with
outreach and services targeted
toward immigrant and refugee
communities. https://t.co/
aGZV6nKQEd
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 21 2024 04:22 PM

Learn more about the federal
funding package: https://t.co/
9fcDhC7MiL
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 18 2024 06:24 PM

Art is activism. This weekend
I was honored to join Governor
Tina Kotek, Multnomah County
Chair Jessica Vega Pederson,
and State Representative Rob
Nosse among other
distinguished guests at the
annual Cascade AIDS Project
Art Auction. https://t.co/
anJEBjH9u0
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 18 2024 06:24 PM

2024 marks CAP's "Ruby
Anniversary" honoring its
grassroots formation in 1983.
The event offered supporters a
chance to bid on an incredible
auction lot and to visit with
amazing community leaders,
including Kathleen Saadat, who
received the Governor Barbara
Roberts Legacy Award.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 15 2024 09:09 PM

Here's a great way to support our
small businesses and rediscover local
dining while entering to win amazing
prizes! Purchase an entrée this month
at 80+ participating restaurants in
the Central City, then scan your
ticket to see if you've won. Details
at __PF:841f2fe4c4e92eb1ddb8 https://
t.co/6bdxB1FT0q
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 14 2024 07:48 PM

This is great news. Unsheltered
people who are interested in
assistance with a City Street
Outreach Worker should consider
calling @PDX_311 to receive
navigation support with housing and
other needs, including referral into
a City-run alternative shelter. 
https://t.co/MAVW0puRmy
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Reposted
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
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Tweet by @GovTinaKotek omitted
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 06:17 PM

I want to thank @PortlandBPS,
our county partners, and Quiet
Clean PDX for helping to craft
a proposal that benefits
public health and our
environment, while being
mindful of specific challenges
for people who rely on this
equipment.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 06:17 PM

I also want to recognize the
late Commissioner Nick Fish,
who was an early advocate and
would be so proud to see this
policy moving forward.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 06:17 PM

Gas leaf blowers emit toxic
pollutants, particulate
matter, and noise that creates
negative health impacts for
people nearby. This policy is
the culmination of many years
of hard work and advocacy to
make Portland a healthier and
cleaner place to live. 
https://t.co/7nlAi1KhJ0
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@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 06:17 PM

I want to thank @PortlandBPS,
our county partners, and Quiet
Clean PDX for helping to craft
a proposal that benefits
public health and our
environment, while being
mindful of specific challenges
for people who rely on this
equipment.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 12:46 AM

We learned that the
application to @OLCC includes
a 30-day comment period.
That’s important, because OLCC
is the deciding authority
here. I also directed my staff
to begin conversations with
the Oregon Beverage Recycling
Cooperative about alternative
locations in North Portland.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 12:46 AM

The initial administrative
decision related to the
proposed site, known as a Land
Use Compatibility Statement,
is only a zoning check and
isn’t coming anytime soon. 
https://t.co/pp95cxUDY2
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 12:46 AM

Last night I joined the St.
Johns Neighborhood Association
to hear their concerns about a
proposed new @ORBottleDrop
location. This is the
information I shared: My
office first learned of this
proposal exactly two weeks
ago, and I share the concerns
raised by community members.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 12:46 AM

I am extremely disappointed
that city officials were not
given a heads-up, especially
in light of active
conversations regarding other
redemption centers in
Portland. The very next day,
the city asked the state for
the decision-making process to
include community voices.
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I am extremely disappointed
that city officials were not
given a heads-up, especially
in light of active
conversations regarding other
redemption centers in
Portland. The very next day,
the city asked the state for
the decision-making process to
include community voices.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 13 2024 12:46 AM

We learned that the
application to @OLCC includes
a 30-day comment period.
That’s important, because OLCC
is the deciding authority
here. I also directed my staff
to begin conversations with
the Oregon Beverage Recycling
Cooperative about alternative
locations in North Portland.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 12 2024 05:14 PM

Emmons Place is a beautiful
addition to an amenity-rich
neighborhood. I’m thrilled
that the Portland Housing Bond
has supported developments
like this one — which promote
mixed-income communities,
rather than further isolating
our most vulnerable neighbors.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 12 2024 05:14 PM

The City’s new Housing
Director, Helmi Hisserich,
joined Metro Councilor Mary
Nolan, State Representative
Maxine Dexter, and the
project’s namesake, longtime
housing advocate Susan Emmons,
for the ribbon-cutting
ceremony.
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The City’s new Housing
Director, Helmi Hisserich,
joined Metro Councilor Mary
Nolan, State Representative
Maxine Dexter, and the
project’s namesake, longtime
housing advocate Susan Emmons,
for the ribbon-cutting
ceremony.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 12 2024 05:14 PM

Special thanks to the
incredible staff at Portland
Housing Bureau for their hard
work bringing this project to
fruition; to Northwest Housing
Alternatives for reaching this
milestone; and to Northwest
Pilot Project for providing
essential supportive services.

0 0 0

Activity ID:1767600062400794978

Post Type: replies

Network:Twitter

Created Date:Mar 12 2024 05:14 PM

SHA-256: c61a3aada5dca149b0ea8dba7
c3cd3483d40d1d5192d7f467545605008408
c6e

Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 12 2024 05:14 PM

This week a critical new
housing development opened in
NW Portland! Emmons Place was
purpose-built to support the
low-income and homeless
seniors of our community, as
well as other priority
populations — filling a
specific and important niche
in our affordable housing
ecosystem. https://t.co/
iiXAISFZMM
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Emmons Place is a beautiful
addition to an amenity-rich
neighborhood. I’m thrilled
that the Portland Housing Bond
has supported developments
like this one — which promote
mixed-income communities,
rather than further isolating
our most vulnerable neighbors.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Reposted
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 12 2024 12:00 AM

Tweet by @tedwheeler omitted
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

Our city needs solutions to
houselessness that work for
real people – that’s why I
take my role as Housing
Commissioner so seriously.
I’ve passed numerous policy
changes to speed up housing
production in the face of
serious financial barriers
that are not in the city’s
control.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

The homeless crisis is the
most urgent issue facing our
communities, and we need some
serious radical acceptance of
what it takes to see that
people can be successful. And
the only way to get there is
through collaboration and
effective implementation.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

This is why I took the time to
learn from other cities & to
help invest in the city’s
Temporary Alternative Shelter
Sites. We can design a system
to ensure that our houseless
neighbors have the services
they need as they move from
the streets and toward stable,
permanent housing.
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Our city needs solutions to
houselessness that work for
real people – that’s why I
take my role as Housing
Commissioner so seriously.
I’ve passed numerous policy
changes to speed up housing
production in the face of
serious financial barriers
that are not in the city’s
control.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

Recognizing, embracing, &
building the continuum in
response to what people truly
need to be successful is what
today is all about. In short,
that continuum is: shelter,
services, stability, and
housing – and I am pleased to
see increased city-county
coordination to get us there. 
https://t.co/dTmzcGahyK

0 0 0

Activity ID:1767273915062383071

Post Type:Post

Network:Twitter

Created Date:Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

Modified Date:Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

SHA-256: 6c171f7687fa3fee9b8d77d29
e1fe037c837b5ce82080cab058431d80d47b
5aa

https://t.co/dTmzcGahyK


Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:38 PM

This is why I took the time to
learn from other cities & to
help invest in the city’s
Temporary Alternative Shelter
Sites. We can design a system
to ensure that our houseless
neighbors have the services
they need as they move from
the streets and toward stable,
permanent housing.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 11 2024 07:33 PM

https://t.co/xznCjKmJ4g
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Reposted
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
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Tweet by @PDXEquity omitted
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 09 2024 02:32 AM

As I stated then, and is worth
repeating, I believe it is
important to have a process
that is inclusive of all the
system partners – including
shelters, law enforcement,
experts, and others – to
arrive at a solution that is
inclusive and not divisive.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 09 2024 02:32 AM

It’s why this past January I
suggested to the Mayor, & then
we discussed at a subsequent
Council meeting, a
recalibration that includes
all active system partners. We
need to find a new, balanced
way forward that is humane,
especially for our community
members with disabilities.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 09 2024 02:32 AM

Back then I said that to move
the policy forward before all
these pieces are ready to go
does not make good or
responsible policy sense to
me. As you might remember, I
introduced amendments to the
ordinance, and ultimately
voted no. https://t.co/
oqZSIEQLBQ
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As I stated then, and is worth
repeating, I believe it is
important to have a process
that is inclusive of all the
system partners – including
shelters, law enforcement,
experts, and others – to
arrive at a solution that is
inclusive and not divisive.
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 09 2024 02:32 AM

Yesterday the OR Supreme Court
decided it would not weigh in
on a MultCo judge’s injunction
on the City camping ban. This
is why I warned that we needed
to first ensure our timelines
matched with adequate shelter
capacity, as well as a clear &
defined shelter & housing
strategy.
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Back then I said that to move
the policy forward before all
these pieces are ready to go
does not make good or
responsible policy sense to
me. As you might remember, I
introduced amendments to the
ordinance, and ultimately
voted no. https://t.co/
oqZSIEQLBQ
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 08 2024 08:35 PM

Our state partners rightly understand
that ambitious housing production
goals cannot be achieved without a
significant investment in the water,
sewer and transportation
infrastructure that make housing
possible. Thank you for your
leadership! https://t.co/UZylw6RUWh
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 08 2024 06:56 PM

Portland is on an upward
trajectory, and we are leading
the industry in sustainable
manufacturing practices. This
week I had the opportunity to
meet Elias Stahl and the crew
at Hilos, along with
representatives from
University of Oregon, NTX, and
Portland Sneaker Week. 
https://t.co/O76GN3NJQg
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 08 2024 06:56 PM

These folks are working to
reimagine Old Town, and
showing off the power of
sustainable practices to
potential partners. Thanks to
Prosper Portland and Portland
Athletic & Outdoor for helping
pull the pieces together! 

0 0 0

Activity ID:1766176283317432792

Post Type: replies

Network:Twitter

Created Date:Mar 08 2024 06:56 PM

SHA-256: 23844739fe37f95a8c6a69b4d
b5f238c251f281582f8d921c387850d1ef43
6a6

Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Reposted
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 08 2024 03:56 PM

Tweet by @PDXEquity omitted

0 0 0

Activity ID:1766130792827400692

Post Type:Repost

Network:Twitter

Created Date:Mar 08 2024 03:56 PM

Modified Date:Mar 08 2024 03:56 PM

SHA-256: c0652a5fe552b58dd2e8301f7
b4e0aa24ce1cb178f62a0d1ee556e0ea98ac
d7f

Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 07 2024 10:11 PM

I applaud @multco and very much
support all that they stated in this
resolution. I will be speaking with
my Council colleagues about how we
best can share our collective
thoughts with our congressional
delegation so that they know exactly
where we stand. https://t.co/
dm2FNppMSx
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio
@CommRubio
Mar 06 2024 10:38 PM

Last week I had a great chat with
"Portland Tea Party" about how the
City is working to revitalize our
Central City through programs like
the Downtown Business Incentive
Credit and through activation events
led by Portland’s creative community:
__PF:c68c11794b6b0364b531 https://
t.co/fzTAQi8TWB
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